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Reminders
Any changes in a student’s
dismissal must be communicated
in writing/ email to the classroom
teacher. This communication
should be made by 1:00 PM so we
can plan appropriately. This also
includes if you will be picking up a
student early. Any parent arriving
after 2:45 will be sent to our
parent pick-up location.

Cell phones and smartwatches are
to remain off and in student’s
bookbags.

Third to fifth grade parents,
please remember to check Power
School regularly. If you need
assistance accessing Power
School, please contact our main
office.

As we head into the winter
months, please be aware that
information regarding school
closures and late arrival will be
sent via School Messenger.
Please check Power School to
update contact information to
ensure you receive all updates
and school information.

Our character virtue for the
month of January is

Fortitude. Fortitude means
we put our best foot forward
and keep trying, even when

things are tough.
Don’t forget to submit your

Character Showcase projects
for Fortitude to Ms. Evans at

kevans@gpsd.us

Bulldog PRIDE

Upcoming Events
1/30 End of 2nd Marking Period
2/7 MVP Dance Grades 1, 2 & 3
2/10 2 Hour Delay
2/14 Make up Snow Day - Early
Dismissal for Students 1:15 PM
2/17 School is Closed for
President’s Day
2/19 African American Read-in
2/28 Class Picture Day

Contact Information
Main Office: 856-652-2700 ext.
4102; 4101
Bullock School Website:
https://www.gpsd.us/bullock
Bullock Facebook Page:
https://www.facebook.com/DLBullo
ckGlassboroNJ/
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